Gallatin County High School

70 Wildcat Circle

Warsaw, K'Y 41095

November 30, 2018

Dear Gallatin County High School Site Based Council and Gallatin County Board of Education,

We are writing to you today to request an overnight field trip for the Class of 2019. On this
trip, we would travel to Mammoth Cave Adventures, Mammoth Cave Canoe, Kentucky Down
Under and Mammoth Cave in Cave City, Kentucky. This trip would offer the senior class the
opportunity to not only explore the depths of Mammoth Cave, but also to zip line, kayak or
canoe, and play basketball and volleyball. In addition, they would complete their bullying
prevention training suggested by the state of Kentucky. In smaller groups, we will discuss
bullying prevention and complete some team building activities.

Students would leave during school on a Thursday in April (waiting for the sports schedules
to come out to finalize dates) and travel to Cave City. That day students will travel to Mammoth
Cave and complete the Domes and Dripstones tour. They will have dinner after getting situated
in their cabins. Following dinner will be the bullying prevention training and team building
activities. The next day, students will travel to Mammoth Cave Canoe and enjoy a 3-4 hr canoe
trip together. After this, students will go to Mammoth Cave Adventures and have the opportunity
to enjoy the zip line course and will have the option to complete the Drop Tower and/or Aerial
Course. Students will return to the cabins after dinner. Saturday, students will get up and go to
the Kentucky Down Under Adventure Zoo and enjoy a few hours there. They will then eat lunch
and head back to the school.

We appreciate the opportunity for this trip with the seniors and their opportunity to bond with
each other in their last year of high school. Having this opportunity will also give them memories
to share.

Kindest Regards,
Leah A. Webster

and

Sarah Webster

Senior Class Sponsors

leah.webster@gallatin kyschools.us

sarah.webster@gallatin.kyschools.us




